Farwell Jensen, Jane@Waterboards

From: Buckman, Michael@Waterboards

Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 9:05 AM

To: perry@perrylaw.net; Prager, John@Waterboards

Cc: Mrowka, Kathy@Waterboards; O'Hagan, John@Waterboards; Coats,

Brian@Waterboards; Weaver, Lily@Waterboards; Farwell Jensen, Jane@Waterboards;
Mona, Ernie@Waterboards

Subject: RE: NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING - ADMINISTRATIVE CIVIL LIABILITY - KIMBERLY
PFENDLER TRUST

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Ladies and Gentlemen,

On January 5, 2017, John O’Hagan, Assistant Deputy Director of the Division of Water Rights, withdrew the
administrative civil liability complaint issued on November 28, 2016. Accordingly, no hearing is required to be held on
this matter and the previously scheduled hearing is cancelled. The notice of cancellation will be issued in the near
future.

If you have any questions please contact me.

Michael Buckman

Hearings Unit Chief, Division of Water Rights
State Water Resources Control Board
916.341.5448

From: Buckman, Michael@Waterboards

Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2017 8:16 AM

To: 'perry@perrylaw.net'; Prager, John@Waterboards

Cc: Mrowka, Kathy@Waterboards; O'Hagan, John@Waterboards; Coats, Brian@Waterboards

Subject: NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING - ADMINISTRATIVE CIVIL LIABILITY - KIMBERLY PFENDLER TRUST

Good Morning,

Attached is a Notice of Public Hearing to Determine whether to adopt an Order imposing Administrative Civil Liability for
Failure to File an Annual Water Use Report upon Kimberly Pfendler Trust.

The Hearing is scheduled for February 13, 2017.
Please note there are additional deadlines prior to the hearing.

A specific webpage for this hearing may be accessed from this address:
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/hearings/acl 2015/index.shtml

If you have any procedural questions please contact me.
Sincerely,

Michael Buckman



Hearings Unit Chief, Division of Water Rights
State Water Resources Control Board
916.341.5448



